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LEGISLATIVE SESSION 2022
FROM STATE REPRESENTATIVE PAT BOYD

YOUR VOICE AT THE STATE CAPITOL

860-240-8585 

Pat.Boyd@cga.ct.gov

www.housedems.ct.gov/Boyd

www.facebook.com/RepBoyd

@RepPatBoyd

@boyd_pat

CONTACT ME ANY TIME



YOUR VOICE AT THE STATE CAPITOL

The 2022 legislative session is in full swing. As your state representative, I look 
forward to continuing to serve you in the CT General Assembly in Hartford. It is 
my goal to always work toward a more affordable environment.

I am always interested in hearing your views on the vital matters facing the 
state. Please email me with any questions, suggestions or comments you would 
like to share. Sign up for my newsletter to keep up to date with what is going on 
at the Capitol at www.housedems.ct.gov/Boyd.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact me anytime if you or your family are 
in need of assistance in any way or if you would like to share an idea or viewpoint 
with me. It’s an honor to serve you and our community and I look forward to 
hearing from you about ways we can improve Connecticut for all of us.

Best,

Pat Boyd 
State Representative

STATE REPRESENTATIVE PAT BOYD BEING YOUR VOICE IN 
HARTFORD MEANS I NEED 

TO HEAR FROM YOU!

COMMITTEE ASSIGNMENTS:
•	 Veteran’s Affairs Committee (Chair)
•	 Committee on Children
•	 Public Safety and Security Committee


